
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

SUNDAY 
9:45 a.m. 

Sunday School 
10:45 a.m. 

Morning Worship 
5:30 p.m. 

Prayer Warriors 
(First & Third Sunday) 

Youth (SWAG) 
MONDAY 
6:30 p.m. 

Scouts 
TUESDAY 
8:00 a.m. 

Breakfast w/Pastor 
(Oscar’s) 

WEDNESDAY 
5:30 p.m. 

All Stars 4 Jesus 
7:00 p.m. 

Choir Practice 

BIRTHDAYS  
   1-Breigh Nibert 

  2-Ashley Kinker 
10-Patty Blankenship 
11-Sandy Rupert 
16-Byran Turman 
      Ron Wooddell 
17-Sue Ann Carroll 
18-Anna Lantz 
19-Bob Miller 
22-Phyllis Johnson 
      Karen Stevens 
24-Brenda Chapman 
      Jenny Black 
25-Stephanie Hoover 
26-Kevin Ballengee 

ANNIVERSARIES 
JANUARY 2 

Buddy & Betty Beckett 

JANUARY  
CALENDAR 

  3-All Stars Resume 
 7-Engage Team Meeting 

15-Martin Luther King Day 

(Office Closed) 
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     Congratulations to Nick and 
Megan Anuszkiewicz on the birth 
of their son, Benjamin Paul born 
Tuesday, November 28th weigh-
ing 7lbs, 5oz and 20” in length. 
Ben’s proud family includes his 
sister Emery, grandparents Paul 
and Lorri Turman and great 
grandparents Karen and the late 
Paul Turman.. Welcome Ben! 

Benjamin Paul Anuszkiewicz 
“For You formed my inward parts;  

You covered me in my mother’s womb.” 

Psalm 139:13 
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 Dear Steele Memorial family,    
     I hope each of you found the Christmas Eve Candlelight Service meaningful.  What a wonderful 
Christmas celebration it was as our candlelight filled the darkness.  Thank you to everyone who 
helped make this worship service and all throughout Advent so meaningful. 
     Lastly, I want to thank you for your generosity toward the Christmas Eve offering.  Wow!  You tru-
ly stepped up and opened your hearts towards making a huge difference in the lives of so many.  In 
total, we received $8,725 for missions.  This offering will be distributed among the following mission 
organizations: Ebenezer Outreach, ECCHO, Golden Girls Group Home, House of the Carpenter, Hun-
tington City Mission, UMCOR, and WV Missions 
     Because of your generosity and having a heart for missions, the folks served by these various 
groups will be abundantly blessed. 
     Thank you so much for your faithfulness and generosity in 2023 and I look forward to all that God 
has in store for us in the coming year.                                                              --Grace & Peace, Pastor Greg  


